
THE SUPREME COURT OF WASHINGTON
IN THE MATTER OF AUTHORIZING WSBA TO 
ADMINISTER LLLT LICENSE EXAMINATIONS 
AFTER JULY 31, 2021 

____________________________________________ 
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)
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)
)

O R D E R 

NO. 25700-B-645 

The Washington State Supreme Court considered the request by the Limited License 

Legal Technician (LLLT) Board to authorize the Washington State Bar Association (WSBA) to 

offer the LLLT licensure examination on dates after July 31, 2021.  This request is based on the 

unprecedented size of the cohort of LLLT candidates currently completing the educational 

requirements, the short window of time between the end of Spring 2021 classes and the currently 

scheduled examination in July 2021, and the additional efforts needed to provide appropriate 

disability accommodations.  A majority of the court approved entry of the following order. 

Now, therefore, it is hereby 

ORDERED: 

That WSBA is authorized to administer additional LLLT examinations after July 31, 

2021, with the understanding that all LLLT candidates must still complete all requirements for 

licensure no later than July 31, 2022, in order to be licensed as a LLLT. 

DATED at Olympia, Washington this 8th day of October, 2020. 

For the Court 


